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Students:
468 Students.

Student Data:

School Wide Rilke MAP (Measurements of Academic Progress) Data

Blue is Math
Orange is Reading



School Wide Rilke MAP Math Data Per Achievement Level, 3rd - 8th Grades

According to the data, 73% of Rilke students are meeting math proficiency benchmarks.
ASD’s goal is for 55% of students to meet this benchmark.



School Wide Rilke MAP Reading Data Per Achievement Level, 3rd - 8th Grades

According to the data, 78% of Rilke students are meeting reading proficiency
benchmarks. ASD’s goal is for 80% of students to meet this benchmark.



School Wide Rilke mClass Reading Data Per Achievement Level, K - 3rd Grades

According to the data, only 50% of K - 3 students are hitting the reading proficiency
benchmark. However, this data also includes new kindergarten students who only had a
couple of weeks of school prior to the assessment. This data is used to provide students
with small group interventions with targeted instruction to address the student needs.

Our next round of assessments to monitor student progress will occur in mid December.
I will be updating the APC board in the second semester once the data is compiled.

Staff:
45 Staff Members.

Frau Tappero and Frau Zellmann are traveling to Chicago for the ACTFL Conference for
professional development. Herr Strauch will also be attending and presenting at this
conference.

Curriculum and Instruction:
We continue to collaborate to implement the new K-3 curriculum, CKLA, and student
interventions.

The 4th and 5th grade teachers have access to online CKLA curriculum materials to
consider if we should adopt a new curriculum for those grades. We will continue to work
with those grade level teachers to make a recommendation to the board this spring.

Frau Stacey and Frau Tarrant are working with a new German 1-3 curriculum to build
foundational literacy skills. So far, there has been positive feedback from teachers. We



will continue to work with the 1st-3rd grade German teachers to consider a curriculum
recommendation this spring.

Facility:
No update.

Budget:
We are still working on the FY25 budget. Once that process is completed, the budget
will be shared with the APC for approval and submitted to ASD by December 15th.

Community:
Barbara Burch was recognized as the Rilke Schule Outstanding Volunteer in the 1st
quarter. She was nominated by several people for her diligent work to update and open
the Jo Sanders Library.

During the first quarter, Rilke had 95 families record 866.5 hours of volunteer work. I
believe this is only a portion of the actual amount, and we should continue to encourage
people to record their hours.

Below is a graphic that displays how people are volunteering at Rilke Schule.


